
 

 

16th April 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

We are writing to inform you of our plan to switch homework platforms for Science, from Educake to SPARX 
Science.  

SPARX Science is an online quizzing platform which builds scientific knowledge and understanding through 
personalised homework. A major advantage of SPARX Science over Educake, is that it tailors questions to each 
student, meaning that this platform can both support and challenge students. 

Students are already familiar with SPARX as a quizzing platform, and they can use the same Microsoft login 
that they use for SPARX Maths and SPARX Reader. Students will receive guidance from their Science teachers 
on how to log on and access their homework this week. The first SPARX Science homework will be due on 
Thursday 25th April, and similar to SPARX maths, they will need to achieve 100 % completion each week.  

Please encourage them to use the platform, and if students are struggling with specific questions, they should 
seek support from their Science teacher. Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Dr B. Patel 
Curriculum Leader for Science 


